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“Let us remember together. Let us commemorate together. Let’s raise our voices together 

against any form and any onset of evil and of hate. Let’s stand up for the positive, for the 

light, for human dignity, freedom, democracy and the rule of law. We owe so much to those 

who were murdered. We owe much to the survivors. And we owe much to future generations, 

who are never to experience anything like this. We have to prevent it forever and together.”  


